The University of North Carolina at Charlotte is accepting submittals for the FY 2015/16 Open-End Design Agreements (for small projects limited to $50,000 per contract and $150,000 per year, on an as-needed basis) for the following disciplines: 
· Architecture and related services (ADA, Graphic Design, Interior Design, Planning, Landscape Architecture, )

· Civil Engineering/Site Engineering and related services (Environmental, Landscape, Planning, Roads, Structural Engineering, Water Sewer Distribution)

· Commissioning Services/Retro Commissioning
· Construction services (Material Testing, Soils Testing, Construction Schedule Analysis, Special Inspection)

· Mechanical/Electrical/Plumbing and related services (Fire Protection, Telephone)

· Surveying and related services (utility locates, subsurface mapping)
Submittals are due NLT 2:00PM on February 17, 2015 and may be mailed or hand delivered to the following;



University of North Carolina at Charlotte
Facilities Management



Attn:  Ms. Joyce Clay



9201 University City Blvd



Charlotte, NC 28223-0001

There will be a mandatory pre-submittal meeting Wednesday, February 4, 2015 at 2:00 PM in McKnight Hall, in the Cone University Center (#5 on the campus map), located on the UNC Charlotte campus.  Parking is available in Cone Decks 1 & 2.  For directions and a campus map go to http://www.uncc.edu/directions.

Please submit any questions regarding the open end submittal process to Ms. Joyce Clay at 
ljclay@uncc.edu.  The answers will be provided during the mandatory pre-submittal meeting on February 4th. 
